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            March 11, 2022 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week of March 11, 2022 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 1 1 0 0 
Percent of Cases this week     0.11%         0.20%     0.00%    0.00% 

Year to Date Cases                         
(August 2021 – Present) 271 156 72 43 

Change from Week Prior 0 +1 -1 0 
 

Transmission status remains LOW 
DISTRICT PERCENT 0.11% 

 
Masking has continued to remain optional in all buildings as well as our school buses. CDC recommends 
masking when transmission is high, and we will be sure to notify you in the event we see our numbers 
trending this direction. This week we have resumed group work at all grade levels, implemented use of 
lockers during passing periods at FJSHS, and students are no longer required to mask during music/chorus 
classes. We expect lunch protocols to remain throughout the remainder of this school year.  

 
This coming week marks a two-year anniversary of our first closings due to this pandemic. I want to thank 
you for support as we have navigated such unique and challenging times. As we celebrate moving forward, 
may we continue to do so together. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mrs. Smith 
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